
A New Member Has Joined Our Team
Mr. Stefan Forster

It is our great pleasure to introduce you to Mr. Stefan Forster, who has recently 
joined our team as a Regional Sales Manager. 

Stefan brings with him more than 20 years of experience in the HVAC industry; 
he worked for several well-known companies such as Semco and Munters, 
where his extensive knowledge of the field and his kind personality have led to 
loyal and successful business relationships. 

We are confident that Stefan’s contribution will help us strengthen our position on 
the market, and we wish him the best of luck in his new position!
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